

May 9, 2011

To:

Dr. Rex S. Dunham

Department of Fisheries and Allied Aquacultures Auburn University, Alabama, USA

Subject: Invitation letter

Sincerely.

Dear Dr. Rex S. Dunham

c/o College of Aquaculture and Fisheries Can Tho University Viet Nam

Add: Campus 2, Can Tho University, 3/2 street, Can Tho city, Viet Nam

Tel: +84710 3834307 Fax: +84710 3830323

Website: http://www.ctu.edu.vn/ colleges/aquaculture/

Email:

ntnlien@ctu.edu.vn or ntphuong@ctu.edu.vn It is my great pleasure to write this letter to invite you to come to Can Tho University, Viet Nam to give the lecture on Fish Genetic Enhancement and Resources Management for our aquaculture students. The course is 03 credits and your lecture could last for maximum three weeks starting from 15 July to 7 August, 2011.

As agreed between your department and our university, we would pay for the costs associated to your trips and honorarium. We will be responsible your surface travel in Viet Nam and field trip.

We are looking forward to meeting you in Can Tho University.

For the Rector, Can Tho University

Assoc. Prof. Dr. Nguyen Thanh Phuong Dean, College of Aquaculture & Fisheries, Can Tho University